
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

AMC and Medical Board of Australia 2019 Preparedness 
for Internship Survey FAQs  
 

The Preparedness for Internship Survey was first run in 2017. The survey was designed to 
find out how well  interns felt their  medical school course had prepared them for internship 
and, using the AMC’s and the Medical Board’s standards setting  and accreditation roles, to 
improve how medical schools prepare graduates for internship. Feedback on the survey has 
been positive. Medical schools have reported making changes in response to feedback from 
their graduates and, in some areas medical schools and those responsible for internship 
have come together to discuss how to better support the transition from medical school to 
internship.  

 
What is the Preparedness for Internship Survey?  

 It is online, voluntary and anonymous  


